
September 24, 2021 
 
Subject:  Notice of Special Event and Subsequent Road Closures 
    October 2, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Agoura Hills Resident: 
 
The City of Agoura Hills proudly announces the 16th Annual “Reyes Adobe Days” event scheduled 
for October 2, 2021 at Reyes Adobe Park.  Please let this letter serve as a notice to inform you of the 
activities that will take place, and that some streets may be closed.  There may be limited parking and 
accessibility for short periods of time in order to prepare and implement this event. 
 
Saturday, October 2, 2021 

 Rainbow Crest Dr. between Reyes Adobe Road and Jon Dodson Drive will be closed from 
8:00a.m. through 6:00p.m.  Access to all streets will be available from Lake Lindero Drive. 

 The south bound, right lane on Reyes Adobe Road will be closed from 8:00a.m. through 
6:00p.m. to allow ample parking, and safer access to the event. 

 
 
 
The Day at the Adobe Event will be at Reyes Adobe Park, and parallel parking will be allowed on the 
south bound lane of Reyes Adobe Road. 
 
Please note these road closures and delays.  As always, it is best to plan ahead and find alternative 
routes.  Detour signs will be posted and traffic control officers will be able to help should any 
problems arise. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  If you have any questions please feel free to call the 
Agoura Hills Recreation Center at (818) 597-7361 or visit our website at www.reyesadobedays.org.We 
hope to see you attending some of these wonderful events at Reyes Adobe Days! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nick Newkirk        
Recreation Manager      


